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Hononegah Community High School Presents 

Mary Poppins! 
Join us for this year's all-school musical, Mary Poppins! Hononegah's students in the cast, 
crew, and live pit will have performances March 10 and 11 at 7:00pm and March 12 at 
2:00pm. All performances will be in the Hononegah Performing Arts Center, and there 
will be American Sign Language Interpretation provided at the March 12 performance. 
 

The jack-of-all trades, Bert, introduces us to England in 1910 and the troubled Banks 
family. Young Jane and Michael have sent many a nanny packing before Mary Poppins 
arrives on their doorstep. Using a combination of magic and common sense, she must 
teach the family members how to value each other again. Mary Poppins takes the 
children on many magical and memorable adventures, but Jane and Michael aren't the 
only ones upon whom she has a profound effect. Even grown-ups can learn a lesson or 
two from the nanny who advises that "Anything can happen if you let it." 
 

Tickets are available for purchase online at hononegah.org.  Tickets are $10 for adults 
and $8 for students.  Tickets will be available for purchase at the door one hour before 
each performance. All tickets are assigned seating.  The Box Office will be open every 
Wednesday starting February 22nd from 4:15 pm – 6 pm. Ticket purchases made with a 
credit card will add a small processing fee. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

### 

About Hononegah Community High School District 

Hononegah is a public school district in Rockton, Illinois, located between Rockford and the southern border of Wisconsin. The 

District serves over 2,100 students from the towns of Rockton, Roscoe, Shirland, and parts of South Beloit. The District provides an 

inspiring and challenging educational experience that promotes reflective critical thinking, civic engagement, and personal 

development. 

https://www.hononegah.org/

